
 
 
 
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: LANELL ENDRES, FINANCE DIRECTOR/ASST CITY ADMINISTRATOR 
 
SUBJECT:    2016 AUDIT  
 
DATE: MAY 2, 2017 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

A representative from Abdo, Eick and Meyers, the City’s auditing firm, will be at the meeting 
to present the 2016 City Audit and answer any questions the Council might have. 
 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council accept and approve the 2016 City Audit as 
presented. 
 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Staff respectfully requests a motion to accept and approve the 2016 City Audit as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: 
 
You will receive a paper copy of the 2016 Annual Financial Report (audit) and Management 
Letter.  They will be delivered to your home by the Police Department. 


